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PLCHC ENDOWMENT FUND 

The PLCHC has set up an endowment fund through the Van Wert 
County Foundation!  This is a professionally managed, long-term 

account in which individuals can make tax-deductible 
contributions.  It is also possible to leave portions of one’s estate 

upon death to the fund through an estate plan.  The purpose of the 
fund will be to provide for long-term future needs of the PLC.  For 
questions or to contribute, contact Seth Baker, at the Van Wert 

County Foundation at 419-238-1743, or contact your estate 
planning attorney.  Thank you for supporting the Pregnancy Life 

Center Health Clinic today and for generations to come!

Please fill out and return this form to the PLCHC to donate:


-I would like to donate $___________ at this time.

	 


-Fellowship of Giving: Sponsor a Day or More!

1 day: ($900)____ 2 days: ($1,800) _____ 


	 

3 days: ($2,700)_____ 4 days: ($3,600)_____


Your name:____________________________________________________


Address:______________________________________________________


City:________________________  State:___________  Zip:____________


EMAIL:_______________________________________________________

BABY BOUTIQUE NEEDS! 
-Boogie Wipes 

-Pedialyte 
-Diapers-Size 5 Pampers 
-Baby laundry detergent 

-Sippy cups

CLINIC STATS! 
-Pregnancy Tests: 18 

-STI Tests: 15 
-Ultrasounds: 18 

PRAYERS & PRAISES! 
-Praise that our WFL did so well virtually!   
-Praise that Jody Wannemacher was hired as our Executive 
Director! 
-Praise for God providing us with such great medical 
volunteers who have stepped in while we’ve been short-
staffed in the clinic. 

-Pray that the funds would continue to trickle in as we work to 
“Bridge the Gap” to our $45,000 goal. 
-Pray for Jody and our staff as they transition through the 
changes ahead.

The PLC Health Clinic staff would like to extend our humblest gratitude for your generous 
support of this year’s Walk for Life.  We are truly grateful for the faithful giving of our 
donors, and we pledge to use your funds wisely and carefully, ensuring quality treatment 
for each of our patients.  


L to R: Trina Langdon (former Executive Director), Julie Dorsch (Client Services), Jody 
Wannemacher (Executive Director), Kim Clayton (Office Manager), Staci Yenser (Nurse 
Manager)


Scan this code with your 
smartphone and give now!
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Lifeline Newsletter 
September/October 2020 

MEET OUR NEW EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR! 
The Board of Directors at the PLC Health Clinic is proud to announce 
Jody Wannemacher as the new Executive Director! Jody received a 
B.S. in Psychology-Life Coaching, with a Minor in Christian Counseling, 
from Liberty University and a M.A. in Pastoral Counseling-Marriage and 
Family Studies, from Liberty University.  Not only does Jody have 
experience in various non-profits and business ownership, but she has 
been the Teen Services Coordinator for the last 3 years and, prior to that, 
served on the Board of Directors at the PLCHC.  Her working knowledge 
of this ministry, combined with her strong, established relationship with 
the staff and volunteers will be a priceless asset.  She officially begins 
her new role on October 5 and will be training alongside former 
Executive Director, Trina Langdon, until the new year.  

Jody and her husband, Pastor Chris, recently launched “the CHURCH”, 
a church with a focus on sharing Christ through community outreach, in 
Van Wert.  Together they have 4 children- Bain (and wife Channing) live in 
Tulsa, OK; Skylar, Kannen and Gage all live in Van Wert.  They also have one grandson, Bryce. Jody enjoys spending time with 
her family, cheering on her son and grandson in athletics, camping, decorating, and relaxing by the pool.

Jody has big visions for the future of the PLC, and we can’t wait to see how God uses her in this ministry.  We truly believe that 
God has placed her here for such a time as this.  Please join the Board of Directors, staff and volunteers in welcoming her into 
this new position and in praying for a smooth transition.  May God richly bless you in your new role, Jody!

L to R: Chris, Jody, Skylar, Channing, Bain, Gage, Bryce, Kannen

WALK FOR LIFE 2020! 
On September 20, we held our virtual Walk for Life, with lots of people 
using our hashtags to share pictures and videos of their groups, families 
and churches walking in support of the PLC (which we encourage you to 
check out on our Facebook page)!  The hashtags gave us a sense of 
togetherness in our common goal, even though we were apart.  We had 
about 150 total walkers, who together raised $43,000 of our $45,000 
goal!  We are so proud of our walkers!  The top churches this year with 
walkers raising funds were: Jennings Road Church of Christ (for the 6th 
year in a row as #1-$6,610), First Baptist Church ($4,547), and Calvary 
Evangelical Church ($3,760)!  Our top walkers were: Nancy Friemoth, 
($3,575), Anita Searl ($3,140), and Darle & Linda Baker ($1,805).  We’d 
like to thank Thrivent Financial for the seed money that helped us pay 
for promotional items for the Walk.  Follow our “Bridge the Gap” campaign 
on social media to see how YOU can help us meet our $45,000 goal!


Pictured right are walkers praying over the PLC building during the WFL 
2020!

CLIENT SPOTLIGHT! 
Even though COVID19 has given everyone new challenges, we are pushing 
through!  There are ZOOM classes available when there are multiple 
patients signed up.  This has been a great way to continue to provide our 
services while keeping everyone safe and healthy.  If we have new patients 
or someone with a baby in an infant car seat, there is still the option of a one-
on-one class.  We are looking forward to offering group meetings and 
supporting patients when things return to normal! 


Pictured right is Julie Dorsch, our Client Services Coordinator, hosting a 
ZOOM call with patients.


